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Pollie McCloskey

From: King County, WA <KingCounty@subscriptions.kingcounty.gov>
Sent: Thursday, April 10, 2025 6:12 PM
To: Pollie McCloskey
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Shoreline / Precinct 5 Week In Review (April 10th, 2025)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

 

Having trouble viewing this email? View it as a Web page. 

 

Chief's Message 

It seems the month of April is flying by; soon kids will be 
out of school and summer vacations will be here. As 
most of you know, our call volume generally goes up 
when the summer hits and kids get out of school. 

There will be some opportunities this summer to 
contribute with our anti-crime efforts and park patrols. 
Please look for information regarding these 
opportunities in the coming weeks. 

Also, with Sgt. Knight returning to Shoreline, we will 
have a resident expert with the E-motorcycles. For 
those with motorcycle endorsements there will be the 
ability to get out on the bikes and patrol our trails and 

parks. If you don’t have a motorcycle endorsement and would like to get yours, we 
will make that happen—just let your Sgt. know. 
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I would like to see the motorcycles out as much as possible this Summer. The 
public appreciates the extra efforts in patrolling the trails and I appreciate the crime 
deterrent that your presence creates.   

That’s all for now. 

Stay safe and take care, 

- Chief Tommy Collins 

 

National Public Safety Telecommunicators Week begins next week. Join us in 
recognizing and thanking the dedicated professionals who serve as the critical first 
point of contact in emergencies. Their unwavering commitment is deeply 
appreciated by both law enforcement partners and the communities they support. 

We’re collecting $5+ donations to provide lunch for our Communications Center 
partners to be delivered next Friday. There will also be a poster in the hallway—
please stop by and sign it to show your support. 

Thank you for considering.  

Mark Your Calendars! 
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Meritorious Service Award Awarded to 
Deputy Shealey 



4

 

Chief Tommy Collins presented Deputy Isiah Shealey with the Meritorious Service 
Award in recognition of his exemplary actions during the shooting incident at 
Shoreview Park. 
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